
Hello Neighbors,

Back by popular demand! The Good Samaritan Food Pantry will continue to provide a weekly
bag of food for children during the summer months. This weekly food bag will contain:

1. 7 breakfast items
2. 7 lunches
3. 14 snacks

We will begin dispersing the bags on June 3rd at the Food Pantry (215 North 11th Street,
Adel) on Mondays and Tuesday from noon until 2:00 pm. We will also be open on the 4th
Monday of each month from 5:00-6:00 pm. As an additional bonus, we will also have the food
bags available at the Adel Farmer’s Market on Tuesday nights from 4:00-7:00 pm.

You are welcome to just pop in or help us ensure we have enough bags by emailing us
at helpinghands@adelfoodpantry.com or call 515-478-3760.

There are no income guidelines, no questions asked. It is a blessing to us to provide this
food to all who need it!

"This is not an Adel DeSoto Minburn Community School District publication, nor is it in any
way endorsed or sponsored by the district. This publication is being provided only to inform
you of other available community activities and opportunities.”


